ועד השלוחים – פלארידא Board of Chabad Emissaries of Florida

Rabbi SB Dubov Board Chairman

Rabbi Y Biston

Rabbi Z Bukiet

Rabbi Y Frankforter

Rabbi CD Janowski

Rabbi Z Levitin

Rabbi D Schochet

Press release:

A short 24 hours after being injured in a brutal act of terror at his synagogue during holiday services, Poway Chabad Rabbi Yisroel Goldstein shared a personal appeal to fellow Jews across the country: "Go to your respective synagogues this weekend - we need to fill up those rooms! Let's stand tall, let's dance together."

In solidarity with Chabad of Poway, Chabad of Florida invites you to join your local Chabad this weekend, May 3-4, for a Unity Shabbat. Your presence forges the strength that makes our nation unbreakable. (You can visit chabad.org/centers to find your local Chabad).

The Lubavitcher Rebbe taught us to fight darkness with light, to overcome hate with love, to heal discord with unity. Please join us in prayer and good deeds in memory of the soul of Lori Gilbert-Kaye (Leah bat Reuven), who was brutally murdered in this act of terror, and in the merit of complete healing for Rabbi Yisroel Goldstein (Yisroel ben Chana Priva), Almog Peretz (Almog Yosef ben Ruti), and Noya Dahan (Noya bat Eden) who were injured in the attack.

Please do join us for this Shabbat of Unity; we are a family, and you are an integral part of it.

We thank the Florida law enforcement for their continued commitment to the security and safety of all residents of the state of Florida.

We also thank the Chabad of Florida Security Department for guiding all Chabad facilities with proper security protocols.

Chabad of Florida

Under the Auspices of

Rabbi Avrohom Korf Regional Director Friends of Lubavitch of Florida Chabad State of Florida